## **Eugene Minogue**

Subject: Your e-mail 27th May 2018

Date: Monday, 29 May 2017 at 10:46:07 British Summer Time

From: André F. Gueisbuhler - FIG Secretary General

To: Eugene Minogue <eugene.minogue@parkour.uk>

CC: Buompane Nicolas < >, Claudia SCHOENSLEBEN

Dear Mr. Minogue,

I confirm to have received your e-mail including its numerous appendices.

It is not FIG's policy to correspond with "open letters" and we do not wish to interfere in any National recognition procedures.

UK Parkour is a National organisation and it is our understanding that official recognition in Great Britain is given by UKSports. In most of the countries worldwide, this is done by a governmental authority in charge and the National Olympic Committee. Recognition requirements and conditions vary from country to country, please don't hesitate to contact UKSports for further information. National organisations are, in many countries, requested to be part of an International Federation.

FIG is an International Organisation and we have therefore reached out and invited all International Federations (IF) who are representing Parkour, Freerunning, Obstacle Courses, and L'Art du Déplacement we are aware of.

We have invited the Mouvement, IPF (WFPF), OSF and FIADD.

We understand from FIADD's website that ParkourUK is a member of FIADD and that their President is also a member of your Board.

We are very much looking forward to a constructive dialogue with the IF's who wish to follow our invitation.

Kind regards,

André F. Gueisbuhler Secretary General













André F. Gueisbuhler Secretary Genera

Fédérat on Internat ona e de Gymnast que Avenue de a Gare 12 1003 Lausanne Sw tzer and

